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ITEM RESPONSIBLE 
OFFICER 

EXPLANATION REVISED 
SUBMISSION 

DATE 

Covid-19 
update  
 

Alex Williams A Covid update report was 
considered by the committee on 
11th March 2021. Whilst a further 
update is due to the Committee 
on 7th July 2021, very little has 
changed in the intervening period 
in terms of management of Covid 
and recovery plans. Therefore, it 
is proposed that the item is 
deferred until the October 
meeting when there will be more 
of substance to update and 
hopefully there will be greater 
clarity about the potential to 
restart some services that have 
been on hold during the 
pandemic.  

5th October 
2021 
 
 

 
Annual 
Safeguarding 
Report 

 
Cathy Richards 

 
The report has not yet been 
circulated to DMT for approval, 
which is required prior to 
submission to Scrutiny. 

 
5th October 
2021 
 
 
 
 

 
End of Year 
Budget 
Monitoring 

 
Chris Moore 

 
Due to the delay in producing the 
2020/21 Statement of Accounts, 
this has had an impact on the 
timing of the End of Year Budget 
Monitoring reports being 
presented to Scrutiny Committee. 

 
5th October 
2021 

 
 


